

Year 9-10 Senior College Volleyball 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Your child may be interested in playing Junior Volleyball for Pinehurst during Term 4. Please read the following information and complete the online registration through Pinehurst website by Monday 10 September 2018.

Games: Boys - Wednesday afternoon, commencing 17 October

Girls - Thursday afternoon, commencing 18 October

Training: Boys - Friday TBC

Girls - Monday 3.30pm

Costs: The season will be \$50

(If a professional coach is required additional costs will apply)

This includes transport, venue costs and uniform hire

Costs will be charged to your school account

Gear Required: College Sports tops, PE shorts and sports shoes

Transportation: For early games, i.e. 4pm, students will be transported to and from

the venue in the school van

For later games it will be the parents/guardians' responsibility for ensuring their child is transported to and from games. Last games

are scheduled for 6pm

Draws will be given to players as soon as they are available

Commitment Required:

Players <u>must</u> make team practices and games a priority over the

season and organise other commitments around these

If a player cannot make a practice through injury/illness or family circumstance then they <u>must</u> ring the coach/manager as soon as

possible, not pass messages through other players

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date.

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website. If you require assistance with registration, please email Nicki. Williams@pinehurst.school.nz Entries close Monday 10 September 2018.

Kind regards,

Karen Schulte TIC Volleyball PINEHURST SCHOOL